
EODAC Faculty Co-Chair Report to the Academic 
Senate & College Council 

April 9, 2025 

Ongoing Business 
• Working on a proposal to address identified accessibility issues for our 

evening and night students. 
• Arranging and having conversations with programs and departments leads to 

better understand what we, as a college, are doing to meet ACCJC DEIA 
standards & requirements. 

• Developing a committee Standards & Expectations that if adopted will be 
applied in full beginning the fall semester of 2025. This would fix, amongst 
other issues, the frequent lack of quorum at committee meetings and ensure 
that the EODAC can fulfill its role as described in the committee’s approved 
charge. 

Challenges 
EODAC is experiencing severe meeting attendance issues which may or may not 
be unique to EODAC alone. While the committee meets regularly on the 1st and 3rd 
Fridays of the month, some meetings had to be converted into informal discussions 
as quorum was not met.  

Respectfully Submitted, 

Gilbert Ayuk 
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